September 12, 2017
Hello Families,

I hope you have been noticing how wonderfully your children are settling in to
school. T am very proud of the progress that I can already see happening! We are
starting to settle into our routines and getting right down to our learning ©

This year we are lucky to have an Early Childhood Educator o support learning in
our 3 primary classrooms - welcome Rebecca Teddiman!

Thank you for all of your notes (and for your use of our communication books!)
Please continue to send in those parent surveys - I'm still waiting for a few. I've
really enjoyed learning about you and your child's goals and strengths! If you would
like to contact me by email, my address is MBond@hrsb.ca.

The 2017/2018 registration forms are being sent home today, please look over the
information, and change anything that is incorrect. Then sign and date the last
page, and return as soon as possible.

If there is a change in your child's dismissal procedure or lunch plans, please write
a note to indicate the change of pickup. Without a note regular procedure will be
followed. Please leave communication books open to this dated note, closed
communication books are not collected.

Please send in an extra set of clothes for your students! We will keep them in our
backpack as it can be very helpful in case of accidents/messes of all sorts. Also, if
you have noticed your child coming home with the shoes on that you intended for
indoors, please let me know, as we are still figuring this out ©

This Thursday (14th) is Stand Up Against Bullying Day. We are asking everyone to
wear pink on this day!

Our library time has been changed to Monday.

I will be sending home Scholastic orders monthly. This is a great place to buy
affordable books to enjoy with your child. The orders will be due September 18th
this month. (It's been changed from the date that was listed on the calendar)

Thank you,
Ms. Bond
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